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Dr. Arvind Kumar Sharma, Ph.D, DhC 
Executive President and Chairman of the Board of Governors - International Organization for 

Educational Development "IOED" 

Commanding General of the International Police Commission - IPC India Command 
  

 

  

MESSAGE 

It gives me immense pleasure to convey our best wishes to all the members of 

International Organization for Educational Development (IOED) for organizing 

Annual Award Function-cum-International Conference 2019 on Educational 

Reforms and Good Governance. 

I am proud to mention that under the guidance of President and Chairman Dr. Arvind 

Kumar Sharma, PhD., DhC , the team is able to successfully orgainse this 

spectacular  event . I really appreciate the commendable effort in serving India and 

many countries for bringing changes in educational restructurings and suggesting 

innovative programs for improved Governance, to bring peace and Harmony at 

global level. 

On this occasion, I take the opportunity to congratulate the team for their sincere, 

dedicated contributions towards the success of this prestigious event. 

I wish   “Conference 2019” a grand success. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Col Inderjeet Singh 

Chief Cyber Security Officer 

Vara Technology Pvt Ltd  
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